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Raszka Shelley

From: Russ Barton <russellbarton24@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:04 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

House Bill 3515 must be defeated.  it is ridiculous to restrict support for gray wolves in 
Oregon.  I vacation in Oregon several times each year including almost yearly rafting trips 
on the Rogue and I will stop coming to Oregon and actively encourage others to stop 
coming if this absurd bill passes.  Wolves are essential to healthy ecosystems and the 
ability to list them as endangered or threatened is critical to their survival.  Defeat this 
absolutely insane bill. 
 
Best, 
Russ Barton 
__________ 
 
Russell S. Barton, Ph.D. 
7419 W. Mercer Way 
Mercer Island, WA  98040 
 


